

Virtual Code of Conduct (Parent/ Guardian)

Parents/Guardians are valuable partners in their child's education. Outlined below are expectations of parents. As we are navigating in a virtual learning environment, we recognize that although the expectations are similar, they may not be identical to those in a physical school setting.

- The microphone and the chat feature are tools your child will access to support their learning.
- When required, parents may act as asupport. In order to honour the student learning journey, please allow your child to experience productive struggle by allowing them to do the thinking and complete their work independently.
- Generally speaking, parents/guardians should not appear on camera or speak directly to the teacher or class during the synchronous learning times. Please do not unmute the microphone during instruction to ask a question or access the chat feature.
- According to our Board Procedure Memo around Communication Guidelines, please connect with the classroom teacher first should you have a question or concern.
- Please note that when an email is sent to your teen's teacher, they will attempt to respond in a timely manner. Teachers will not respond during instructional time. Your patience is appreciated.